Pensacola Beach Yacht Club
the best little yacht club on the Gulf

This month's Spreader will be short and sweet but still full of really good
information about the club and upcoming events.

First, and most importantly, we received our temporary liquor license! Now
we can start setting up accounts with distributors to make sure we always have
your favorites on hand. With this license come rules we need to follow to keep
it, so please familiarize yourself with the House Rules on the website.

We're pretty much done spending money to get the club up and running, and
the good news is we're only slightly below our cash flow projections. The cash
flow projections are based on member growth of about 4 net new members a
month, so please keep recruiting your friends and help grow the club.

As of March 31, our balances are:

Actual Projected
Operating Fund  $52,914 $57,335
Building Fund $95,712 $97,755

Our club operating hours are changing a bit, and we may continue to adjust our
hours/days based on popular demand. We plan to be open on Wednesdays,
Fridays and Saturdays beginning at 5pm. The Pensacola Bay Cruising Fleet,
in which many of our members participate, started back with

their Thursday night racing series so we figured Wednesday would be a better
option for many.

We have quite a few events coming up this week, beginning with the Race
Committee training on Wednesday April 3 at 6pm. Come by the club and see
what it's all about!



Friday April 5 at 6pm is the skipper's meeting for both Race for the Roses and
Bikini Cup, Saturday the 6th is Bikini Cup and Sunday the 7th is Race for
the Roses with awards to follow at PBYC. Lots of good sailing on the bay this
upcoming weekend!

Our next Board meeting is Tuesday April 9th at 6pm at the club and all
members are welcome to attend.

On Saturday May 4th we plan to have a May the Fourth be With You and
Regata al Sol Mexico Race send off Party to wish the participants, including
many of our members, Buen Viaje!

Saturday May 25th is our annual Sea Buoy Race followed by a party and raft
up in Little Sabine. Dinner will be provided by the Animals (if you haven't met
them you're in for a treat).

See everyone on and in the water!
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